8/16/2021 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Fwd: City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester
ﬁ Jennifer MacDonald <macdonaldj@rochesterhills.org>

Fwd: City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester

Mary Jo Pachla <pachlam@rochesterhills.org> Mon, Aug 16, 2021 at 8:21 AM
To: Jennifer MacDonald <macdonaldj@rochesterhills.org>

Mary Jo Pachla

Administrative Assistant

City of Rochester Hills

ext 2253: Parks/Natural Resources - 248-656-4673
Planning - 248-656-4660;

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Gough, Stacey (MDOT) <goughs@michigan.gov>

Date: Mon, Aug 16, 2021 at 6:38 AM

Subject: RE: City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester

To: Mary Jo Pachla <pachlam@rochesterhills.org>, Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>, Kristen Kapelanski
<kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: Gough, Stacey (MDOT) <goughs@michigan.gov>, Roeder, Fredrick (MDOT) <RoederF@michigan.gov>, Pozolo,
Thomas (MDOT) <PozoloT@michigan.gov>, Patel, Kajal (MDOT) <PatelK8@michigan.gov>

Mary Jo/Kristen,

MDOT has reviewed the attached conceptual plan for a Biggby Coffee in the outlet at Meijer’s on Rochester Rd.
MDOT finds the plan acceptable and will not require a Traffic Impact Study(TIS) or a MDOT permit.

Thanks for the opportunity to review this.

Thanks,

Stacey

Stacey Gough
MDOT Oakland TSC
Utility & Permits Engineer

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=2e1f886776&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1708252525499192017&simpl=msg-f%3A17082525254... 1/3



8/16/2021 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Fwd: City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester
800 Vanguard Drive

Pontiac, M| 48341
248-895-2558 (cell)

248-451-2453 (office)

From: Mary Jo Pachla <pachlam@rochesterhills.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:36 PM

To: ehclerks@oakgov.com; Gough, Stacey (MDOT) <goughs@michigan.gov>; pylarm@oakgov.com;
saso.trpceski@dteenergy.com; Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>; Kristen Kapelanski
<kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>

Subject: City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

Please find attached a transmittal and site plans for City File 21-022 Biggby at Meijer - Auburn and Rochester Road.

Please address review comments and questions to Kristen Kapelanski.

Mary Jo Pachla

Administrative Assistant

City of Rochester Hills

ext 2253: Parks/Natural Resources - 248-656-4673

Planning - 248-656-4660;

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have
received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender.

#rhmail#
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have
received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender.
#rhmail#

2 attachments

@ tranmitext.docx
14K

ﬂ Site Plan.pdf
7769K
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